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#ICYMI

NCDMVA Transitions

Director and Veteran

Andrea Allard Gives

Keynote Address at

Capitol Veterans Day

Ceremony

This year's 2022 Raleigh and Wake

County Annual Veterans Day Parade

and Ceremony featured more than 80

groups from various veterans

organizations, Junior ROTC units, and

Featured above, NCDMVA Director of Transition
Services and veteran, Andrea Allard, gives a
compelling Veterans Day Keynote Address.

During the event, veterans are highly

honored. All who served and those in

battles to include veterans from World



many other veterans related groups.

The day of events was organized and

hosted by the Wake County Veterans

Council. In addition to the parade, the

day's ceremony included full readings

of Wake County's and Governor

Cooper's State proclamations, and

remarks from Elected Officials.

Addressing the attendees and guests

were veterans advocates, Wake County

Commissioner, Vickie Adamson, and

U.S. Congresswoman Deborah Ross,

NC District 2. The keynote address

was presented by Andrea Allard,

NCDMVA's Transitions Director and

Veteran.

War II, Korean War, Vietnam War,

Gulf War, Operation Iraqi Freedom,

and Operation Enduring Freedom

eras.

To see pictures from the ceremony,

click on the below button.

Visit our Flickr Page

 

NCDMVA Making a Difference!

"Our family would like to thank you for what you have done for us
and the many families you have assisted.

Update: our daughter Karyn graduated in May 2022 with a master's
degree in Library Science from UNC-Chapel Hill.

She is now a librarian at a local high school.

Again, thank you for what you do to assist veterans' families and to
​make their lives richer!

God bless you and Happy Thanksgiving!"

Sincerely,
Dr. Josephus C. Brown

 

Coastal Carolina State Veterans Cemetery Urn Cover

Donated for Veteran Committal Services

https://flic.kr/s/aHBqjAdXzh


Veterans Week events included a special ceremony. The second of four

handcrafted ceremonial urn covers, were donated to the State of North Carolina

with significant meaning to our veterans and their families.

During the quaint ceremony at the state owned, Coastal Carolina State Veterans

Cemetery located in Jacksonville, North Carolina Secretary of State, Elaine

Marshall, presented the donated ceremonial veteran urn cover to North Carolina

Department of Military and Veterans Affairs Secretary, Lt. Gen Walter E.

Gaskin, on behalf of the State.

"The value these urns will provide to North Carolina’s veterans and their

families cannot be overstated,” said Secretary Gaskin. “We often see those who

gave everything in service to their country not able to afford proper burial

services. These ceremonial urns will offer meaningful dignity and proper

interment our brothers and sisters earned and deserve.”

Check out the photos here

Read more here

Visit our Website

 

NCDMVA Communications Specialist Jumps with the

U.S. Army Golden knight

North Carolina Department of Military and Veterans Affairs Communications

Specialist, Dwight Collins, tandem parachute jumped with the elite

demonstration and competition parachute team of the United States Army

better known as the Army Golden Knights.

https://www.facebook.com/NCSecState?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZUe5hdE6Lk6p6IG_jmW3kj3nqtoRisWtG79BAxpcv-rtVJb0BBccID8CxypC31ji35B5WlsmNao7XgbCEqtGn2ixaNltvOYa0YJgv4fDIQXCLfPUwQHlzOLPTTqZabZwg3acrFrDGihEErDbnl_IPSUrFffCIIaBAayMq4JggETghW-AXAkMwzb77QIsbGeGn0&__tn__=-%5DK-R
https://www.facebook.com/NC4VETS?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZUe5hdE6Lk6p6IG_jmW3kj3nqtoRisWtG79BAxpcv-rtVJb0BBccID8CxypC31ji35B5WlsmNao7XgbCEqtGn2ixaNltvOYa0YJgv4fDIQXCLfPUwQHlzOLPTTqZabZwg3acrFrDGihEErDbnl_IPSUrFffCIIaBAayMq4JggETghW-AXAkMwzb77QIsbGeGn0&__tn__=-%5DK-R
http://spr.ly/6188Mxkl2
http://spr.ly/6189MxklN
https://flic.kr/s/aHBqjAeHtX


Founded in 1959, the elite parachutist team consists of professional jumpers

drawn from all divisions of the U.S. Army who all demonstrate excellence in

parachuting. Members of the team conduct high speed canopy maneuvers while

conducting aerial training over Laurinburg - Maxton Airport. The Golden

Knights are part of the Marketing and Engagement Brigade of the U.S. Army

Recruiting Battalion.

"I have friends, family, and co-workers that risked their lives to ensure that I

have the choice to risk mine the way I please", replied the Communications

Specialist when asked what made him want to participate in such a daring feat.

"This was my way of tasting what it is they do above, and on the ground, all

the time. During the night and day, these guys go hard".

Be sure to view the tandem jump footage by clicking the button below.

See Video & Photos

 

The 2022 U.S. Capitol

Christmas Tree Makes a Stop

at NC State Veterans Home

in Kinston

https://recruiting.army.mil/golden_knights/
https://flic.kr/p/2nZXae3
https://flic.kr/s/aHBqjAfJNb


As the U.S. Capitol Christmas Tree made it's

way to Washington D.C., it made a very

special and anticipated stop at the North

Carolina State Veterans Home in Kinston

on Veterans Day. The National Forest

(North Carolina) and Choose Outdoors

teams greeted veterans, staff, and families

with the warmest of gratitude and

appreciation.

The North Carolina State Veterans Home in

Kinston is located in the Coastal Plains

region of Eastern North Carolina. The 100

bed facility hosts and welcomes the families

of the veterans daily and for special

programs and events. You can often see

multiple generations enjoying the beautiful

landscape all year long. However, this event

brought many smiles because of the

Christmas season and a piece of North

Carolina going to the U.S. Capitol. A proud

day for the veterans, families, and staff.

See Photos Here

 

 

Secretary Walter E.

Gaskin Honors Veterans

at 8th Annual Metro

Veterans Day Luncheon

NCDMVA Secretary, Lt. Gen. Walter

Gaskin delivered remarks of

appreciation and encouragement to

more than 500 attendees at the 8th

Annual Los Angeles Metro Veterans

Day Luncheon held at the Historic

Ticketing Hall in L.A. Union Station.

https://www.facebook.com/JoyTripProject/photos


L.A. Metro annually recognizes the

dedication of the employees that are

veterans and the contributions they

give back to their community and

economy.

 

Wilmington NC VEAC ​

North Carolina's American Legion Post 10 in Wilmington, hosted veterans from

near and far at their facility for it's 5th Annual NC Veterans Experience Action

Center (VEAC) - also rereferred to as Veterans Benefits Live, VA in My Town.

Attendees talked directly to Veterans Service Officers from NCDMVA and the

U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs. Many sought the answers to questions

concerning earned benefits and support for the proper documentation. A total of

563 veterans from 10 states including California, Washington, Texas, Montana,

Maryland the the entire southeast were served.

Approximately 20 rating decisions were completed for claims requiring



expedited action and $265,467.00 in retroactive benefits were paid out during

the event. Retroactive benefits will continue to be generated over the coming

days thanks to rating and dependency adjustments set in motion on site.

There were 242 PACT Act related interactions; 111 veterans who Chose VA and

reached out to VA for the first time; 20 homeless veterans were assisted and 42

veterans were assisted with Military Sexual Trauma related issues.

 

Wayne County Museum

Next to Experience

"We Wanted to Fight"

Exhibit

The North Carolina Department of

Military and Veterans Affairs, in

conjunction with the North Carolina

Museum of History, will continue the

traveling exhibit "We Wanted to

Fight", slated to be in Goldsboro's

Wayne County Museum of History in

weeks to come.

The exhibit "We Wanted to Fight” was

designed as a traveling exhibit to

showcase at various cultural sites,

institutions, schools, and military

bases, across the state throughout the

year. With the goal of reaching a broad

audience across the state, the

intriguing, seven panel display

continues to zig zag from one place, to

the next.

Click here to Learn more behind this

project including the African American

Military & Veterans Lineage Project

 

https://www.milvets.nc.gov/about/special-programs/african-american-military-veterans-lineage-project


 

 
​NCDMVA At Work

Operation Green Light

During Veterans Week,

the week of November

7th-12th, 2022, our North

Carolina veterans were

recognized and honored

with this inaugural and

new initiative.

The NC Department of Military and Veterans Affairs (NCDMVA), the NC

Association of County Commissioners, and other government agencies from

across the state, participated in “Operation Green Light”. This united effort

showed recognition and support for veterans inclusive of all military branches.

During the week of Veterans Day, NCDMVA and all participating agencies,

urged residents, businesses, and government facilities to turn their exterior

lights green in honor of our servicemen and women. Boy did they! Just to



mention a few participants: The Catawba County Justice Center of Newton,

Forsyth County Government facilities, Carolina Field of Honor at Triad Park,

The Riverfront Convention Center of Craven County, the Craven County

Administration Building, the Craven County Courthouse and Craven County

Veterans Services, Hanover County Health & Human Services building, the

Durham County Courthouse, Brunswick County Courthouse, Wake County

Government Buildings, the NC Capitol Building, the NC Department of Military

and Veterans Affairs Seaboard Building, and the Governor's Mansion.

It is a part of NCDMVA's mission to educate the public about the challenges

servicemen and women face, and bring forth available resources to assist

veterans and their families. See the many buildings and site lit up around the

state in support and recognition of Operation Green Light.

Visit our Website

 

The entire North Carolina Department
of Military and Veterans Affairs,

https://flic.kr/s/aHBqjAdR38


honors our U.S. Navy veteran, Mary
Marshall recently killed in the
Raleigh mass shooting in October. At
the memorial service on October 29th,
Retired Lt. General, USMC and
NCDMVA Secretary Walter Gaskin
paid tribute to Marshall and offered
support Marshall’s fiancé and family.

​Non sibi sed patriae
“Not self, but country”

​

Seaman Marshall will never be
forgotten for her exemplary service to

our nation.

NCDMVA Staff would like to thank
Seaman Marshall for her service!

 

https://www.facebook.com/USNavy?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZWyYnfMmg1SkPZDTBDmsjGTji32HUPixcaOkz9jpO6gJOI7JhlLXv0jHJI4dkpKlvbazEg2-_IxbwODzcRTUY1NRoW8_z49M4mLzwp_WJR6Pl1QOwodHWjXpNz25bC3kKC6R6ZiLExMZQa5TRqlo7wElGKLwo8FEYOKAnt8n-eZF49KrlhsUuPSNTW1Ho5dGOs&__tn__=-%5DK*F


Public Service Announcements 

​NC Scholarship for Children of Wartime Veterans

More information

 

Camp Lejeune Water

Contamination

From at least 1953 through 1985, Marines

and personnel of any branch of the armed

forces and their families stationed at Camp

Lejeune's main base, barracks, family,

temporary housing, Tarawa Terrace and

Hadnot Point may have consumed, and

bathed in, water contaminated with toxins

at concentrations from 240 to 3400 times

levels permitted by safety standards.

Monetary relief may be provided for those

injured by exposure to the Camp Lejeune

base and its toxic water by[45] 30 days of

"living" or "working" or "otherwise" being

https://www.milvets.nc.gov/services/scholarships
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Camp_Lejeune_water_contamination#cite_note-45


exposed between 1953 and 1987 is the

prerequisite for compensation. For more

information contact your local veteran

service office or click below to learn more

from the U.S Department of Veterans

Affairs.

Learn More Here

 
 

Join VA's Education Network

Join VA’s GI Bill® network by applying for education benefits!

You’ll gain access to tools and funding that help you pursue your educational

and career goals, no toggling or troubleshooting needed. 

Connect with your benefits by clicking the button below.

More Information

 

​Extension of Gulf War Presumptive Period

The Department of Veterans Affairs has extended the presumptive period for

qualifying chronic disabilities resulting from undiagnosed illnesses in Persian

Gulf War Veterans to December 31, 2026. To learn more about VA and Gulf War

Veterans, click here.

https://www.va.gov/disability/eligibility/hazardous-materials-exposure/camp-lejeune-water-contamination/
https://bit.ly/3cImlxL
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https*3A*2F*2Flnks.gd*2Fl*2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTEwMjguNDgwMzc2NjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5iZW5lZml0cy52YS5nb3YvcGVyc29uYS92ZXRlcmFuLWd1bGZ3YXIuYXNwIn0.38pOx7ngDZ9mi7PsQ1wYERC0c9IRS31RugCsyo31Koo*2Fs*2F764539227*2Fbr*2F114989981244-l&data=04*7C01*7C*7C8f0c64159409409010aa08d99b2bf481*7Ce95f1b23abaf45ee821db7ab251ab3bf*7C0*7C0*7C637711435352466767*7CUnknown*7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0*3D*7C1000&sdata=de8AS*2FhxtD*2BNGnC5i5c4jvQSVFgfOcCA9QoyBNC4zeI*3D&reserved=0__;JSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSU!!HYmSToo!OejxDs-9rxgiB_PRldGjzYX0fj0YRLh3HhuFay3EjK3k7bNBuAQ8HG2XNPoT77iR-8XXwzRfIg%24
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https*3A*2F*2Flnks.gd*2Fl*2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTEwMjguNDgwMzc2NjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5iZW5lZml0cy52YS5nb3YvcGVyc29uYS92ZXRlcmFuLWd1bGZ3YXIuYXNwIn0.38pOx7ngDZ9mi7PsQ1wYERC0c9IRS31RugCsyo31Koo*2Fs*2F764539227*2Fbr*2F114989981244-l&data=04*7C01*7C*7C8f0c64159409409010aa08d99b2bf481*7Ce95f1b23abaf45ee821db7ab251ab3bf*7C0*7C0*7C637711435352466767*7CUnknown*7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0*3D*7C1000&sdata=de8AS*2FhxtD*2BNGnC5i5c4jvQSVFgfOcCA9QoyBNC4zeI*3D&reserved=0__;JSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSU!!HYmSToo!OejxDs-9rxgiB_PRldGjzYX0fj0YRLh3HhuFay3EjK3k7bNBuAQ8HG2XNPoT77iR-8XXwzRfIg%24


To learn more about VA and Gulf War Veterans, click the button below.

More information

 

You are not alone! Connect with Care Now.

VA’s top clinical priority is preventing suicide among all Veterans — including

those who do not, and may never, seek care within the VA health care system. As

a Veteran, you can play a role in fulfilling this mission, and VA can equip you

with tools to do your part. You can explore suicide prevention resources to build

networks of support among community-based organizations, Veterans Service

Organizations, health care providers, and other members of your community

that strengthen protective factors for Veterans.

More information

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https*3A*2F*2Flnks.gd*2Fl*2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTEwMjguNDgwMzc2NjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5iZW5lZml0cy52YS5nb3YvcGVyc29uYS92ZXRlcmFuLWd1bGZ3YXIuYXNwIn0.38pOx7ngDZ9mi7PsQ1wYERC0c9IRS31RugCsyo31Koo*2Fs*2F764539227*2Fbr*2F114989981244-l&data=04*7C01*7C*7C8f0c64159409409010aa08d99b2bf481*7Ce95f1b23abaf45ee821db7ab251ab3bf*7C0*7C0*7C637711435352466767*7CUnknown*7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0*3D*7C1000&sdata=de8AS*2FhxtD*2BNGnC5i5c4jvQSVFgfOcCA9QoyBNC4zeI*3D&reserved=0__;JSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSU!!HYmSToo!OejxDs-9rxgiB_PRldGjzYX0fj0YRLh3HhuFay3EjK3k7bNBuAQ8HG2XNPoT77iR-8XXwzRfIg%24
https://www.mentalhealth.va.gov/suicide_prevention/prevention/index.asp
https://www.va.gov/


​Leaderboard

 
NCDMVA Welcomes to

the Team
Brian Pierce

Military Affairs Deputy Secretary
COL (R) Brian Pierce

NCDMVA is pleased to welcome

aboard new Military Affairs

Deputy Secretary Brian Pierce.

He was born in Aberdeen Proving

Grounds, Maryland and is

lifelong and proud Army Strong.

Upon graduating from Officer

Candidate School, Pierce was

commissioned as an Aviation

Officer and entered Fort Rucker's

Initial Entry Rotary Wing

Training program.

Pierce went on to have a successful

military career. He held many

positions over the years including

Platoon Leader, Company

Commander, Executive Officer,

Brigade Commander, Director, and

Deputy Chief of Staff before retiring

from the North Carolina Army

National Guard's Government Affairs

Office.

Colonel (Ret.) Pierce resides in Cary,

with his wife Jennifer and their two

children, Jordan Taylor and William

Charles (Charlie). He hopes to use his

vast amount of experience and

education to further the mission of

the Department. 

Welcome to the DMVA Family!

 

Save the Date

 



 
OBTT workshop dates thru February

December 2022:
Cumberland: AJC NCWorks Career Center, Fayetteville, NC – December 6, 2022
Wake: AJC NCWorks Career Center, Raleigh, NC – December 13, 2022
No event scheduled – December 20, 2022
No event scheduled (Christmas week) – December 27, 2022

January 2023:
New Years observance no workshop scheduled– January 3, 2023
Cumberland: AJC NCWorks Career Center, Fayetteville, NC – January 10, 2023
Wake: AJC NCWorks Career Center, Raleigh, NC – January 17, 2023
Durham: Maple Court, Durham, NC– January 24, 2023
Cumberland: AJC NCWorks Career Center, Fayetteville, NC -January 31, 2023

February 2023:
Wake: Wake Tech, Raleigh, NC – February 7, 2023
Durham: AJC NCWorks Career Center Orange County, Chapel Hill, NC –



February 14, 2023
Cumberland: AJC NCWorks Career Center, Fayetteville, NC – February 21, 2023
Wake: AJC NCWorks Career Center, Raleigh, NC – February 28, 2023

Community Calendar
 

December 2022

Dec 1 Civil Air Patrol Birthday
Dec 1 Salesforce Fellowship Program Information Session
Dec 1 USO Coffee Connections, Jacksonville (Mil Spouse only)
Dec 2 HOH Pacific OCONUS Virtual Hiring Fair
Dec 2 ASCENT Employment Networking Social, Fayetteville
Dec 5 AUSA Virtual Happy Hour -Valerie W Perlowitz (virtual) RSVP 
Dec 7 National Pearl Harbor Remembrance
Dec 7 USDOL Off-Base Transition Training, Charlotte
Dec 7-8 HOH Virtual AMPLIFY Career Development for Military Spouses
Dec 7 HOH Military Spouse Fellowship Program Overview
Dec 7 Ballantyne Veterans Breakfast, Charlotte
Dec 8 HOH Virtual Hiring Fair: Aviation and Aerospace
Dec 10 10th Annual Toys for Our Troops, Charlotte (AGR only)
Dec 12-16 Patriots Path Workshop
Dec 13 National Guard Birthday
Dec 13 Patriots Path Mock Interview
Dec 14 USDOL Off-Base Transition Training, Charlotte
Dec 14 Mental Health First Aid Training, Sanford
Dec 14 Monthly Veterans Luncheon, Charlotte
Dec 15 Veterans Coffee, Charlotte
Dec 15 Veterans Lunch, Ft Mill-SC
Dec 16 JOB Veteran Career Symposium at Call of Duty Endowment Bowl III
Dec 17-18 Wreaths Across America, NC-SC
Dec 18 Panthers in the Park, Charlotte

 

Want to be included in a future issue?

To recommend content, news, and resources for future issues or to find more
information, please connect with us at publisher@milvets.nc.gov.

​You can view previous issues here.

Share your news

 
 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001h-n-RyoTDgPokz4N6b2IZPsE6hzHr4JkhvKdKx-ESOw2IHuxH9FdgL1iH-34ZpiguTiXJvteduZ-01j_Fj8wnnWD2g7KtAlQ5J5231fU9z5iDxRAZjVLXjXMmRNEl3YhiCDSzGBYBmXtFSyIYDwNlKcCVi8JTtaG&c=bUmGMery45cnWfeUE9ZM2ezaZgUp-RXR09trlRgEanJPk1JUX_8Myw==&ch=IxFrmfrMwb5XyhE_H6ecxxMvwO5xqSo8XKulAOhCKE19Ub7puP1ssA==__;!!HYmSToo!dthil3-p0zchZ15uuysrPjjUYEgNLovlRIc6gU-iiJmPllr6uBupMtm7RGEb1f7X99prl4_RBvIk7wNkPY_w0-_kTFkryDkxXSARAg%24
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001h-n-RyoTDgPokz4N6b2IZPsE6hzHr4JkhvKdKx-ESOw2IHuxH9FdgL1iH-34ZpigMfVi9TmD26hci95hBvzz6svbdatAcORi8cFyuWV4L7vhGqXHaj4fmoTUBoDDsct8CTOX5sj7Stp9SO1t-geHswvFXTuc89WIoHHkpFlsxC_uzrrN64glpCI3cmSioBjGW193ztAj6UValF6W6jQE-nAWUSJhvNGXRdUMCnZf0_NO-zo5wbDxQMMn_oEM3J_iZl5O6dWKd94Qfzyi-8izKA==&c=bUmGMery45cnWfeUE9ZM2ezaZgUp-RXR09trlRgEanJPk1JUX_8Myw==&ch=IxFrmfrMwb5XyhE_H6ecxxMvwO5xqSo8XKulAOhCKE19Ub7puP1ssA==__;!!HYmSToo!dthil3-p0zchZ15uuysrPjjUYEgNLovlRIc6gU-iiJmPllr6uBupMtm7RGEb1f7X99prl4_RBvIk7wNkPY_w0-_kTFkryDl_Vf_QoA%24
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001h-n-RyoTDgPokz4N6b2IZPsE6hzHr4JkhvKdKx-ESOw2IHuxH9FdgL1iH-34Zpigvln29CVq8Rimp20RM0ZvBbrh6v1fjxOLt6dbmnGkTZDBsRR2D5_NCajhQl4oYf5OwuX7izt4LE63b5hPnzPqnQOrFqkPlwIOYSA1qB2K7X-tratSd4X4kKKbIybGwutScsxN0MoaJommAjjAl_3bOfjrJLrFR_Xsch-QSEH8J9b2TKJvQp9IzA5MIAT5lek7JkeO_d_Ns1TQj4EOo8BiKQ==&c=bUmGMery45cnWfeUE9ZM2ezaZgUp-RXR09trlRgEanJPk1JUX_8Myw==&ch=IxFrmfrMwb5XyhE_H6ecxxMvwO5xqSo8XKulAOhCKE19Ub7puP1ssA==__;!!HYmSToo!dthil3-p0zchZ15uuysrPjjUYEgNLovlRIc6gU-iiJmPllr6uBupMtm7RGEb1f7X99prl4_RBvIk7wNkPY_w0-_kTFkryDnceq3MLA%24
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001h-n-RyoTDgPokz4N6b2IZPsE6hzHr4JkhvKdKx-ESOw2IHuxH9FdgL1iH-34ZpigRydBB3OMqZgriDv9dT2hz1Azh5E9wtzThsn62PVbyYao_nTdxNwhltjqn59fnq76Q9nmIDymn0-LfL-wnVuL32Zi1ceJZ2-kSiUtY4kRPX6L37cU7MQo86Q5SoafyeF4V8Fg4JrxFnk_yzlhleVtVhSWtbBCpZMYI8owDigtnDjJYZiMCRwXlafQUbnOgBUW&c=bUmGMery45cnWfeUE9ZM2ezaZgUp-RXR09trlRgEanJPk1JUX_8Myw==&ch=IxFrmfrMwb5XyhE_H6ecxxMvwO5xqSo8XKulAOhCKE19Ub7puP1ssA==__;!!HYmSToo!dthil3-p0zchZ15uuysrPjjUYEgNLovlRIc6gU-iiJmPllr6uBupMtm7RGEb1f7X99prl4_RBvIk7wNkPY_w0-_kTFkryDmrl86pTw%24
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The North Carolina Department of Military and Veterans Affairs (NCDMVA) supports both active
and reserve uniformed military personnel and their families; military installations and
communities; and military veterans and their families in North Carolina. The Department seeks to
provide timely and responsive engagement to enhance North Carolina's current military and
veteran friendly environment. In addition, the department also seeks to foster and promote
business, technology, transportation, education, economic development, and healthcare for the
above communities. Lastly, the Department works to accomplish these services by providing
assistance and coordination between the Federal Government, the State of North Carolina, its
political subdivisions, and collaborative and supporting agencies.
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